
 
 

 



 

 
To purchase tickets - see link in Ebulletin 



 

 
 
 

 



 

 

 
 
 



 

 
Congratulations to our Boys wrestling program on winning the NSSSAA Juvenile Boys banner this past Tuesday.  

It was a great team effort with strong individual efforts. 
 

 
Senior girls headline a lot of basketball action in the coming weeks including the John Knox tournament this 
weekend. Follow our rockridge.athletics Instagram page for posts on upcoming games and results for all our 

winter teams. 
 

 



 

 
Some learning experiences from the past week -  

keeping our Ravens engaged and enjoying opportunities here at The Rock.   
●​ Top 2 rows - Mr. Wellsby’s ADST classes put their electronics skills to the test with helmet circuits used 

to communicate with their partner to navigate the maze.   
●​ Bottom Left - Mr. Parker and the Drumline practiced last Saturday in preparation for spring 

competitions.   
●​ Bottom Right - Ms. Bates’ Sr. PHE classes had a blast with an afternoon of Bubble Soccer. 


